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M E M O R A N D U M  

 
August 2, 2019 

 

TO:  D. Lee Currey, Director, Water and Science Administration 
  Maryland Department of the Environment 
 
FROM:  Alan Soukup, Senior Planner, Water Supply and Wastewater Unit  
  Intergovernmental Affairs Division 
  Department of Environmental Protection 
 
SUBJECT: Approval of Comprehensive Water and Sewer Plan Category Map Amendments 
 
 
This is to notify you that the Director of the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) has acted to 
approve two amendments to the County's Comprehensive Water Supply and Sewerage Systems Plan (CWSP) 
under the authority delegated by the County Council in that Plan.  Attached for your consideration and 
distribution are two copies of the approval document addressing the following category map amendments: 
 
Action     Amendments Approved 
AD 2020-A (7/31/19)  Correction Action for WSCCRs 20-CLO-01C & 20-TRV-01C 
 
 
You may also review and download this document from DEP’s Service Area Category Changes webpage at 
www.montgomerycountymd.gov/waterworks; refer to the “Completed Actions” tab on that page. 
 
Once MDE has concurred with this action, DEP will revise the water and sewer category map database in the 
County’s geographic information system (GIS), MC:MAPS, to include these amendments, and they will be 
shown as part of the next Water and Sewer Category Map update. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this action, please do not hesitate to contact either me at either 240-777-
7717 or alan.soukup@montgomerycountymd.gov.   
 
 
ADS/ads/ 
 
R:\Programs\Water_and_Sewer\CCRs\action-transmittals\docs\2019\mde-trns-ltr--2019-0802--ad-2020-A--corrections.docx 
 
cc:  See "DISTRIBUTION" Section of the Attached Approval Document 
  
Attachments 

http://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/waterworks
mailto:alan.soukup@montgomerycountymd.gov













